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The Well-Rounded Accountant Program    June 6 – Oct 31, 2023 

This program is an extensive overview of several different services that accountants can provide 

including CFO services, tax preparation, bookkeeping, tax planning, and tax resolution. This in-depth 

overview will give participants an understanding of each field and prepare them to start their own 

businesses and offer these services to their own clients. At the end of the program, participants will be 

able to pick a niche or area or service they would like to specialize in, start or grow an accounting 

practice, confidently offer specialized services to help their clients, and develop as well-rounded 

accountants. 

Participants will: 

• Receive an in-depth understanding of specialized accounting services. 

• Identify an area of service to specialize in to start or grow an accounting practice.  

• Learn practical application with comprehensive training. 

To register for this program, go to cpennies.com/thewellroundedaccountant. 

In order to be awarded the full credits, you must respond to three out of the four polling questions 

asked during each class. 

Participants will earn 24.0 CPE credits. 

Field of Study: Accounting – Technical 

Additional Information 

Prerequisites: None 

Who Should Attend: Anyone in the accounting field who would like detailed training in the service areas 

of accounting to start or grow an accounting practice. 

Advanced Preparation: None  

Program Level: Beginner  

Delivery Method: Group Internet Based 

Refunds and Cancellations: Requests for refunds must be received by June 5, 2023. No refunds will be 

granted after June 5, 2023. For more information regarding refund, complaint, and/or program 

cancellation policies please contact our offices at 800-234-1449 or by emailing pam@cpennies.com. 

Counting Pennies, LLC is registered with the National Association of State Boards of Accountancy (NASBA) as a sponsor of 

continuing professional education on the National Registry of CPE Sponsors. State boards of accountancy have final authority 

on the acceptance of individual courses for CPE credit. Complaints regarding registered sponsors may be submitted to the 

National Registry of CPE Sponsors through its website:www.nasbaregistry.org. 
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